
 

 

 

 

Circular 

To 

    All staff and students 

St. John’s College, Anchal 

 

Subject: Initiative for water conservation 

 

As you are aware that we are approaching summer season and the area in which our college 

is located is facing water scarcity, you all are requested to use water wisely and do not leave 

any taps open. Every drop counts. 
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       Anchal, 

       24-01-2019 

      

 

 

 


